
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 03 November 2017 10:31 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Michael Cummins 
 
Name: Michael 
Surname: Cummins 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Message: 
Hi, Drogheda has really been left behind with recent developement plan, mostly due to bad 
representation. I would like to see this change, more investment please. 
 
-- 
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